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RECONSTRUCTION OF COLLEGE POINT AREA 
PROJECT ID: SE-807 

Borough: Queens 
  

Community Meeting 
   Monday - January 28, 2019 

6:00 PM 
at 

Queens Library at Poppenhusen 
121-23 14th Ave, College Point, NY 11356 

 
The New York City Department of Design and Construction (DDC) is upgrading the 

water mains, sanitary and storm sewers in your area. The contractor performing the 

work is EIC Associates, Inc. On behalf of DDC, AMC Engineering has prepared a Public 

Participation Plan to inform the public on upcoming construction that will require 

groundwater control and dewatering activities in your area, and on the State Pollution 

Discharge Elimination System (SPDES) permit application process. 

 
At the meeting, an overview of the scope of work, schedules, impacts and the proposed 

mitigation measures as it pertains to the groundwater control and dewatering  activities 

in the College Point area, adjacent to Flushing Bay, will be presented by a 

representative from EIC Associates, Inc. The first session is open to all residents in the 

College Point area near Flushing Bay. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the meeting, please contact the Community 

Construction Liaison, Michelle Perez, by phone at (917) 563-5900, by email at 

collegeptblvdccl@gmail.com, or visit the DDC field office located at 14-34 110th Street, 

3rd Floor, College Point, NY 11356. 

 
Project documents can be accessed by visiting the DDC project website: 

http://www1.nyc.gov/site/ddc/contracts/public-participation-plan.page 

or by visiting the document repository at Queens Library at Poppenhusen located at 
121-23 14th Ave, College Point, NY 11356. 
 

 
 

 

AMC Engineering, PLLC 
18-36 42

nd  
Street 

Astoria, NY 11105 
P: (718) 545-0474 
F: (516) 706-3214 
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